
Hi there,  
 
My name is Cheryl Smith and I was wondering if there would be time for me to speak at 
the next CPSC meeting on March 21st. The purpose of my presentation would be to 
share my positive memories at Thames Pool and my concerns with the purposed 
closure.  
I am a born and raised community member of old south.  
Please let me know if there would be time and any other information that you would 
need from me. 
Feel free to contact me at  
 
Thank you,  
Cheryl Smith  
 


